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NIPSCO (BudgetPlan Billing) 

BudgetPlan Billing is available on both the XOOM Energy and utility (NIPSCO) portion of your 

charges. If you are currently enrolled in BudgetPlan Billing, you will remain so after switching to 

XOOM Energy. If you are not enrolled in BudgetPlan Billing and would like to be, please contact 

NIPSCO Customer Care at 800.634.3524. 


